
1-6-21 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this sixth day of January, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa 

Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Concession stand addition estimate is tabled for the next meeting. 

 

Community calendar sales were reviewed, they went well.  Plans are already in place to make the 

calendars again for next year. 

 

Dodgeball tournament fundraiser will be tabled for the next meeting, in hopes that current 

restrictions will be lifted, allowing us to host one. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, February 3rd, 2021 at 

7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 

 

  


